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Roseville City School District       Request for Proposal 17-903 

Deliver by 2:00 p.m. (PST) March 7, 2017  TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES 

   Internet Services 

 
 

E-Rate FY2017 

 

CATEGORY 1 
 

TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES 

Internet Services 

 

RFP# 17-903 

 

Questions / Answers #1 
 

 

Question 1: 
There is a discrepancy on the Bid Forms; Appendix B – Bidsheet-1Year only have 1 site; 

District Office asking for Internet Bandwidths of 500Mb, 1-4Gib yet Bidsheets 3;5 Years 

have 3 sites Pt-2-Pt. 

 

So are you asking for a bid on two different things? 

 

A) Bidsheet-1Year supply District office with Internet, per speeds above? 

B) Then, you are asking for a separate price for Pt-2- Pt Ethernet WAN ports (No 

Internet) from each of these sites up to PCOE in Auburn? 

 

RESPONSE: 
 

The bid sheet that was originally posted was not consistent with the wording in the RFP 

documents. Please see the updated bid sheet that has been posted to the District website. 
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